
 

We are moving! 
Dr. W. Craig Clark and Dr. Jimmy Miller of  

Greenwood Leflore Neurosurgery Clinic are moving from  

our current location at 405 River Road to Greenwood Leflore Hospital. 

 

Our new address will be: 

1401 River Road 

4th Floor East 

Greenwood, MS 38930 
Parking will be on the North side of the building next to the Cancer Center.  

   

 

We will start operating out of this new space on: 

Monday, May 6, 2019 
 

If you have an appointment on or after May 6, 2019,  

please make sure you go to our new address.   

You can still contact our clinic with our current number: 

662-451-7812 


